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In Case You Missed It: Heller Questions Proposed Cuts, Commends VA Improvements

[bookmark: _GoBack]Washington, D.C. – During a Senate Committee on Veterans’ Affairs hearing, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) discussed proposed cuts to Individual Unemployability (IU) payments that are currently included President Trump’s Budget Proposal for the next fiscal year with Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Secretary David Shulkin. IU’s are critical to disabled benefits and provide a significant source of supplemental income. Heller specifically cited these proposed cuts to IU’s as damaging to aging veterans as they prepare for retirement. The VA responded by saying they will work with Heller to find a better solution that can still fit within their budget parameters. 

Heller believes veterans deserve timely care and has fought to reduce the backlog of claims at the VA, which is why he commended Secretary Shulkin for the VA’s ability to approve a “decision ready claim” in just three days. The VA has said they aim to reduce decision ready claims by roughly 50% in the next two years. Click HERE or below to watch the exchange. 

[image: ]
[Click here or the above image to watch]

Heller serves as one of the co-chair for the Senate’s VA Backlog Working Group, dedicated to decreasing the number of disability claims for thousands of veterans across the country.
Recently, Heller welcomed the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) announcement that it will adopt the Department of Defense’s (DoD) Electronic Health Record (EHR) system to allow for the seamless transition of veteran patient data between the two agencies and to improve the quality and timeliness of care and benefits for veterans.
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